
MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 
Friday, September 28, 2018. 

 

To any girls interested in playing lacrosse this fall for fall ball, there will be a mandatory meeting in 

Coach Cromwell’s classroom in 34-207 today immediately after school. Please see Coach Cromwell if 

you need more information. 

 

Attention seniors! Next week is college application week! There will be a lunch workshop every day to 

help you find your college match and to prepare you for starting your application. These workshops are 

designed to help you get started and to give you some tips. Most applications are due by November so 

you want to get started NOW! Flyers are in your English classes and you must sign up in the guidance 

office to attend. Underclassmen who want to get a head start are also welcome to attend. 

 

There will be a Senior Class meeting on Monday, Oct. 1st 9:15am in the auditorium. 

 

The yearbook needs you! Cady Studios, our official school photographer will be at Santa Fe High 

School next Friday, October 5th taking your school picture. Save $10 by pre-ordering your pictures today 

at cadystudios.com/portraits. 

 

Any 11th grader that would like to take the PSAT, please see Ms. Warner in Student Services.  The cost 

for 11th graders is $20. The PSAT is Wednesday, Oct. 10th. 

 

There will be a brief meeting today at 3:15 outside the front office for girls weightlifting. 

 

HOME SPORTS THIS WEEK ARE:  

Today (9-28) - Volleyball competes in the Gator Town Classic tournament at Legacy Park in Alachua. 

Santa Fe will play at 6pm.  

Saturday (9-29) - Volleyball competes in the Gator Town Classic tournament at Legacy Park in Alachua. 

Santa Fe will play at 10AM, 11AM and 1PM.  

Lunch today: Choice of One:  pesto ravioli, hoagie, classy Clarke salad, and fresh-baked pizza 

Side Choices: marinated tomato salad, frozen fruit treat, mixed up fruit cup and seasonal fresh fruit 

 

RELEASE STUDENTS FOR ELA READING MAKEUP TESTING AT THIS TIME TO BUILDING 

11. 

 

********************************************************************************** 

Also, any 10th grader that would like a PSAT prep book, they are available in the media center. Please 

stop by and pick one up. 

 

USF will be on campus 1st lunch on Oct. 11th in the Media Center. 

 

Bethune Cookman University will be here Monday, October 22nd at 11:55 am - 1:20 pm. Students can 

apply online and be admitted to Bethune that day. 

 

After school CROP is meeting on Tuesday and Thursday’s at 3:20 in room 34-019, Mrs. Treese’s room. 

 

Adult Ed meets on Monday and Wednesday’s at 3:15-5:30pm in Ms. Pfister’s room 34-006. 

 

http://www.cadystudios.com/portraits


Brooks Law Group is currently accepting applications for their bi-annual scholarship! The deadline for 

this scholarship application is November 2nd!! If you are interested in applying for it please come to 

guidance or visit our school's website under Guidance- Scholarships for the link to apply. 

 

Students who drive to school, please make sure you are parking in your designated lot.  Parking tickets 

will be issued for those who are not in the correct lot. 
 

DO NOT PARK IN THE PUBLIX parking lot.  You will be towed! 

 


